
Dear Partners and Supporters of Cornerstone Academy,            

We give thanks to the Lord for each of you. 

We are greatly strengthened by the support you have been giving for over a decade. 

Your benevolence and generosity facilitated us to be a part of what the Lord has been 

doing in the lives of hundreds of children privileged to get precious teaching of the 

gospel which makes a holistic education.  

We are delighted to send out a brief report of what the Lord has done at Cornerstone 

Ministry. 

In amazing ways, God has been helping us to build brick by brick, from scratch in 2010 and now, to have had 

our 1st High School graduates in 2022 and then onto 2nd batch in June this year 2023. 

The work is tremendously challenging yet so rewarding to witness children given Christ centred quality 

education and grateful parents for being blessed. 

The joy of serving the Lord is compelling us to plan for tertiary level (College) education. We therefore 

implore you for stronger bonding and for higher achievement for the extension of God’s kingdom.       

Together, let us build up many more needy lives and jealously win lost souls as long as the Lord tarries. 

Though we are passing through a trying time of communal violence, hatred and killing, the good Lord has 

been shepherding us thus far. Our advisory board and committed teachers are administering and managing the 

School as it is not yet safe for us to be stationed there. Our prayer and hope is that the Lord will not abandon 

us halfway in His work. 

Our sincere request is; if we have been found wanting in any area of operations, we would appreciate 

suggestions and feedback from you all. 

In Christ 

Thangboi & Kimsi 

 




